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NOTICE FOR EXTENSION OF LAST DATE
FOR RECEIPT OF APPLICATIONS FOR
THE POST OF DIRECTOR, NBB

Reference vacancy notice for the post of
Director, NBB published in the Employment
News dated 25.07.2020, Hindustan Times and
Navbharat Times on 05.07.2020 respectively.
The last date for receipt of applications
(Complete in all respect dully forwarded by the
present employer) is extended upto
14 09.2020. For details visit our website

www.nationalbalbhavan.nic.in
(Director, NBB)




